
Esther 4:13-14 (CSB) 

Mordecai told the messenger to reply to Esther, “Don’t think that you will escape the fate of all the 

Jews because you are in the king’s palace. If you keep silent at this time, relief and deliverance will 

come to the Jewish people from another place, but you and your father’s family will be destroyed. 

Who knows, perhaps you have come to your royal position for such a time as this.”  
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Bible Studies Meeting at the Church 
 

Sunday 
9:30 AM - Sunday School Classes 
 Kids - Goodwin Building— 1st Floor 

 Youth - Goodwin Building—3rd Floor 

 Adults - Vestry beneath Sanctuary 
 

Wednesday 
9:00 AM - Men’s Bible Study 

5:30 PM - Youth Group 
 

Monday 
6:00 PM - Women’s Bible Study 

 Thankfully, Pleasant Street FBC has cheerful 

and generous givers who support the work and work-

ers here, as well as many missionaries. Did you know 

that for every undesignated financial gift given to 

PSFBC, the church takes the first 10% and sets it 

aside to support several missionaries and missions 

agencies? Your faithful giving has helped us to give 

record amounts to these missionaries in recent years. 

 A couple of years back, Pleasant Street set up 

the option to give online through debit or ACH (which 

has a lower processing fee). Gifts given online can be 

one time or recurring. Interested in trying it out? Go to 

our website at www.pleasantstreetfbc.com/give. No 

matter how you give, we are grateful for each gift that 

helps us carry out the mission of PSFBC. 



JUNE 
BIRTHDAYS  

 

4 Pat Anson 

4 Aslan Thibault 

6 Sophia Moreau 

8 Matt Montgomery 

10 Sam Hunt 

15 Brandie Delafontaine 

16 Monique Scamman 

18 Arya Cavis 

 
JUNE 

ANNIVERSARIES 
 

Dennis & Pat Reeves 
6/13/1970 

 
Walter & Rose Scott 

6/26/1960 
 

Shaun & Jenny Janvier 
6/29/2013 

 
 
 
 

If a birthday or anniversary is listed 
incorrectly or has been overlooked, 
please let us know in the office at  
office@pleasantstreetfbc.com.  


